Cornish Planning Board Meeting Dec. 6, 1988 Present M. Mcolloch, W. Stickney, V. Pendexter, D. Perkins, and J. Matheson.

where the project was at this time. Marilyn stated that the board is tableing Killdeer Arces, the reason bing that doing the research on the deeds it seems that this may be and illegal subdivision at this time resulting form the sale of poperty. (See Attached list). This information will be pass on to the seclectmen and they will decide what course of action to take. Mrs. Conover was allowed to copy our copies of the deeds.

Patter Corp. D. e. P. required them to put the buffer zone on the map.

Mr. Boyle presented us with the letters he received from the School,

Fire Dep., Police Dep., and the Post Office. The only discussion was on
the letter from the Sup. of Schools. It stated that the Cornish School
is close to it capation, Mr. Boyle feels that the type of people who
buy thier lots will not have that much of an effect on the schools.

We stated that the Schools are a major concern for this area and the
question of development. He asked if he composite some information on
thier clients would we listen to it. We agreed to do this.

The road construction was discussed. See attached sheet 🖁 for regired road spects. passed.

Mr. Boyle stated that they are thinking that they would not put in ullities. Marilyn stated she would look into this matter and she is also waiting for information from C.W.P. befor we make a decision.

Meeting Adjourned.

Judy Matheson